
Building Inspections - Site Plan Review - 722 Congress St 

Hi,
I'm writing about a site plan review application for a project at 722 Congress St which we submitted for permit 
last month. The project is a 485 SF addition to an existing building at 722 Congress. I believe we are able to 
submit an administrative authorization application because the project is under 500 SF. I've attached the 
application and pdf copies of the permit documents for your review. Please let me know at your earliest 
convenience if I need to submit a different application or if you need any additional information.
Thank you for your help.
Amy

From: Amy Ferrer Rogers <amy@ferrerdesign.com>
To: <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 8/5/2014 1:20 PM
Subject: Site Plan Review - 722 Congress St
CC: Leslie Benson <lesliebdesigns@gmail.com>
Attachments: Application.pdf; G1.0 COVER.pdf; A1.0 SITE PLAN.pdf; A1.1 FLOOR PLAN.pdf; A2.0 

INTERIOR AND EXTERIOR ELEVATIONS.pdf; A3.0 BUILDING SECTIONS.pdf; A3.1 
WALL SECTIONS AND PARTITION TYPES.pdf; A6.0 SCHEDULES PLUMBING AND 
ELECTRICAL.pdf
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